
PTA Newsletter 
 
Christmas is just around the corner and we have lot going on! 
 

 Our Bags to School is a little late this year - collection is 

Monday 3rd December so please make sure your bags are in the day 
by 9am. 
 

We have a V.I.P Shopping Evening at Gray’s in 

Warkworth on Tuesday 4th December 6pm – 8pm. Tickets for this 
are £3 and include entry to Gray’s, a glass or two of wine and a ticket in our 
raffle (drawn on the night). We do have a limit number of tickets available so 
get yours NOW from the school office.  
 

Christmas Fair Thursday 6th December doors open at 2.45pm entry is 

£1 for adults and includes tea/coffee and a mince pie, kid’s entry is free.  
Some of things taking place at the fair are: 

 Santa’s Grotto 
 Raffle 
 Cake Stall 
 Toy Stall and School Shop  
 Games and Activities for the children 
 A small number of local businesses selling their products. 

 
To help make the school fair successful it would be really helpful if you could 
help us! 

 Donations for the cake stall (please bring these to school on the 
morning of 6th December) 

 Any unwanted toys in good condition 
 HELP, we really need people to help out on stalls so if you are able to 
help PLEASE see Mr Heeley or any member of the PTA. 

 
 

We are always on the lookout for new members to join us, so feel free to 
come along to our next meeting in school  

Tuesday 20th November 9am. 


